NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
OF THE CITY OF FONTANA
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tuesday, August 5, 2025, Planning
Commission Meeting has been cancelled.

The next Regular Planning Commission Meeting is scheduled to take place on
Tuesday, August 19, 2025, at 6:00 p.m.

The notice has been prepared and posted in accordance with Government Code
Section 54955, furnished to each Member of the Planning Commission and to local
newspapers within the City of Fontana.

Dated: 30t day of July 2025

by Mo

Patty Nevins, Director of Planning
City of Fontana




